
Newsletter
                                                         November, 2020.
  Dear Member, 

  
  I hope that you are all still safe and well during this time.
  I’m afraid that I cannot offer you any information about starting our SWAS Meetings again other than that it will only be when it is perfectly safe to do so.
  Meantime, remember that there are many online classes and Tutorials to join in with. This is the perfect time to try a new Medium or Craft, so keep going and trying new things. If nothing else, it will keep you occupied. 

  Personally, I have joined Online schools, returned to some Quilting, taken time to dig my Allotment and get some things planted to overwinter. 

  I met Kevin Strong back in the Summer at Cardiff Framers. Kevin told me that he has ventured into the “Bonsai” world. He is using his artistic talents in a different way with his Bonsai trees and Landscapes. It will be great if he will give us a Demonstration/Talk on the subject when we get back to normality.

  If anyone else has tried something new, please let me know and we can share the experience if possible.
  Whatever you find to do next, I hope that you will give it your best and have plenty of success.
  
            In the meantime, remember to:-

 1.Let us know what you are up to.

 2.Use any of the FREE demonstrations available to you. They stimulate the imagination as well as getting your Mo-jo working again!!!

 3.Check the Youtube channel on the television. There is so much going on there and it is all free. 

4.Paul Arnott is doing his Monday Painters at The Hall and will circulate his own letter concerning that. 



  I hope that whatever you are up to, you are safe, well and enjoying things. Please remember that you can contact us if you need any help from us. 

  Hopefully, 2021 will bring with it a clean bill of health for the World and much happier times for all of us. 

  With love and good wishes to you and yours,

                     Jennifer. Jennifer Humphries  (nee Alsop) 

     SWAS Chair.
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